
105 March Newsletter
Hello Toddler Families! 

We are excited to welcome Frankie, Will, and
Benny to our toddler class! We look forward to
getting to know them and helping them settle
in.
 Important Dates
March 26th (Wednesday) – Spring Conferences

15-minute sessions to discuss your child's
progress.
Stay tuned for sign-up details.

March 31st (Monday) – Spring Break Begins
Infants, toddlers, and full-time preschoolers
will remain in session as usual.



March Newsletter
March Learning Themes
This month, we will be exploring:

St. Patrick’s Day Fun – Shamrocks,
leprechauns, and everything green.
Dinosaur Discovery – Learning about
different dinosaurs and dino adventures.

Spring Season Reminders
Please bring:

Rain boots for outdoor play (labeled)
Extra pants and socks in case of muddy
adventures

We are looking forward to a fantastic March!
As always, feel free to reach out with any
questions.
Happy March!
Char, Tara, Kara


